

The Butlers

Jim and Linda

Serving others is the heritage of our name and the command of our Savior.

The LORD is great, and greatly to be praised (Psalm 96:4).

3rd Quarter 2024

Dear Ministry Partners:

O give thanks unto the LORD, for he is good. Psalm 107:1

Thankful

<u>Successful Knee Surgery</u> — This past July Linda had a total knee replacement and is doing extremely well now that therapy is over. Linda and I both appreciate your prayers so much.

<u>Insurance Negotiations</u> — Good News! For our BIMI international insurance, I was able to negotiate a "no increase in premiums" for 2025! This is an unexpected savings for our missionary families.

<u>A New Lawnmower</u> — Through our Estate Planning program, a wonderful gift of

\$20,000 plus made it possible for us to purchase a brand new lawnmower! We are very thankful for the thoughtfulness of a donor to provide this designated gift to the



World Missions Center. Praise the Lord for once again providing for our needs through the generosity of His servants!

Departures for the Field

How exciting it is to see missionaries complete their deputations and head to the mission fields! Grace Jackson, Sarah Goodman, and Autumn Larson were here for their Departure Interviews. Grace Jackson is on her way to Japan, Sarah



Grace Jackson

Sarah Goodman

Autumn Larson

Goodman is going to Brazil, and Autumn Larson will be going to Kenya. Please pray for these ladies as they make their final preparations to move to their places of service for the Lord.

Thank You

Thank you again for the special place you have in our hearts as you pray, give, and serve so that we can serve our wonderful Lord.

We are yours...

Until the nets are full,

Jim and Linda Butler Matthew 4:19

Baptist International Missions, Inc. · PO Box 9 · Harrison, Tennessee 37341 Telephone: 423-344-5050 · Fax: 423-344-4774 Account #273 Jim & Linda Butler